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Choirs Finale 

Prelude          Bonita Howard 

Welcome Danielle Goering  

Call to Worship                    #20 

Opening Songs          “Mountain of God”                         #11 

Scripture Reading                Psalm 34              Linda Goering 

Time with Children                       Mallory Intemann 

Kids Sing            “Like a Rock”  
       “Every Move I Make” 
     Kristin Kaufman, director; Candy Unrau, piano 
 
Ladies Chorus   “Praise the Lord Our God Forever”  

     “And God Gave Music”  
                Brenda Dalke, piano 

Eden Worship Band            “Shelter in the Time of Storm”  
    “Together”            #389 
Sharing Joys and Concerns 

Prayers of the People 

Announcements 

Chancel Choir           “Hope Lingers On”              by Schneckenburger  
         “And There is Peace”          by York/Danner 

   Jenny Schrag, director,  Robin Schrag, piano 
Benediction 
Sending Song   “Light Dawns on a Weary World”                   #205         
                   (Congregation join on verse 3) 
                Directors: Cancel Choir, Bonita Howard; Kids Sing, Kristin Kaufman 
         



 



To share a financial offering, please leave your donation in the vessel on the table 

in the Fellowship Hall. To give online, scan the QR code on the back page. 

 

Sunday School begins 10 minutes after the end of the worship service. 

 

Key 

AMBS: Anabaptist Mennonite Biblical Seminary (MC USA seminary) 
MC USA: Mennonite Church USA (denominational conference) 
MMN: Mennonite Mission Network (mission agency of MC USA) 
SMCHA: Swiss Mennonite Cultural and Historical Association 
WDC: Western District Conference (Eden’s regional conference of MC USA) 

 
OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

 
Nursery: May 4: Sarah and Kyle Neufeld     May 11: Whitney and Lance Loganbill
            
The peace lamp is lit as a reminder to pray for an end to violence in the world. We 
trust in the power of prayer, as we know that through prayer, all things are possible. 
  
Communion will be offered Sunday, May 11 during the worship service. Be in prayer 
as you prepare to come to the Lord’s Table. 
 
Bring your gently used items for the Angels Attic next week.  
 
The Eden Endowment Committee would like to thank the congregation for your 
support. This ongoing gift allowed us to grant $27,000 this year to worthwhile causes 
that impact the lives of many people both in our community and around the world in 
an incredibly positive way.  
 

Remember In Prayer 
 

• WDC: Pray that WDC representatives (Eric Buller, Moderator; Caleb 
Gingerich, Executive Board member; Heidi Regier Kreider, Conference 
Minister) joining others from across the wider church to attend Mennonite 
church USA Constituency Leaders Council meetings next weekend in 
Wichita.  

• AMBS: Pray for the 33 candidates who are graduating this weekend. Give 
thanks with each of them for God’s call on their lives. 

• MMN: Pray for Laura and Nick Sharp, and their children, Jesse and Briell, 
as they prepare to begin a year-long assignment in La Mesa, Colombia.  



The nursery committee will soon be putting together a new Sunday morning 
nursery schedule. If you would like to enjoy learning to know our youngest members 
of the congregation by adding your name to the list of nursery attendants, please 
contact Brenda Dalke (345-2767) or Pat Stucky (345-8618) by May 2. 
 
If you or a family member is graduating from 8th grade, high school, technical 
school, college, or a post-graduate degree, please inform the church office at 
edenoffice@edenmennonite.org, or call 620-345-8320. They will be recognized in a 
future bulletin.  
 
Got Questions? If you have ever had questions 
about Anabaptist/ Mennonite faith, now is a great 
time to ask. We would love to know and will try to 
address them through our summer series on 
Anabaptism. Submit them through this 
link: https://forms.gle/9FZTAZUFfzhR7V4F8 or the 
QR code, or in the box in the Fellowship Hall.  
 
Consider Sharing Your Gift of Music! The Worship Commission invites 
people to share their gifts of music during Sunday morning worship from May through 
August. Contact Michelle Hiebert (620-747-2480) if you or someone you know is 
interested!  
 
Summer Adult Sunday School elective: We will explore the roots and lasting 
impact of the Anabaptist movement which began 500 years ago. Each week, the 
worship service will focus on a particular aspect of Anabaptist faith and the following 
adult Sunday School class will include table discussions about what that aspect 
means for us in 2025 and beyond.  
 

BEYOND OUR COMMUNITY 

4th Annual Pine Village Car Show: 10 a.m.-2 p.m. Saturday, May 10. Enjoy the 
BBQ dinner from 11:30 a.m.-1p.m. (by donation). The event is free for spectators 
and includes inflatables for the children. BBQ Pre-orders can be picked up at the 
Wellness Center on May 9th or from 12 p.m.-3 p.m. or during the Car Show. If you 
have a vehicle to show, sign up online at www.pinevillageks.org/eventsignup or call 
620-345-2901. Car Show entries are $20, food & drinks by donation. 

Pine Village Volunteer Luncheon: 2024-25 Pine Village volunteers are cordially 
invited to our annual Volunteer Luncheon on Friday, May 16, 12:00-1:30 p.m., 
Wellness Center. A light lunch will be served with musical entertainment provided by 
the Prairie Heirs (Eric Schrag, Gayle Voth, Rick Woelk). Kindly RSVP for yourself 
and one guest by calling the Wellness Center main number: 620-345-2900. Please 

https://forms.gle/9FZTAZUFfzhR7V4F8
http://www.pinevillageks.org/eventsignup


leave a message indicating your RSVP if staff are unavailable. RSVP no later 
than Monday, May 12. We hope you can join us! Thank you for your generous 
volunteerism. 
 
Singing Through Generations – Hesston College’s Bel Canto Singers concert: 
Friday, May 16, 7 p.m. at Hesston Mennonite Church. The free concert is part of 
commencement weekend activities at the college and open to the public.  
 
You are invited to attend the MCC Sale Annual Meeting scheduled for Thursday, 
May 22, 6:00, at Hesston Mennonite Church. The cost for the meal is $20/person, 
payable at the door. Please RSVP to Barb BJ Reeves by May 19,  620-543-6863 
or bj.reeves@live.com  The meeting to celebrate and present MCC with a check will 
be held after dinner at approximately 7:00 pm.  A filled sandwich bag of California 
almonds will be available for $20.  
 
This week 
 May 6: 6:30 p.m. Education/Discipleship Commission at office 
 
 Looking Ahead 
 May 11: 9:30 a.m. Worship: Stewardship (Psalm 115) / 10:40 Sunday School 
 May 13: 7 p.m. Deacon Commission at office 
 May 14:  6 p.m. Peace/Witness Commission at office 
 May 18: 9:30 a.m. Worship (Joel 2:23-29) / 10:40 Sunday School 
 May 25: 9:30 a.m. Worship (Eph. 4:4-7,  11-16) / 10:40 Sunday School 
 May 27:  7 p.m. ELT at office 
 June 1: 10 a.m. Children’s Day: Worship, meal, and activities 
 
Last Week: Attendance:  163; Zoom: 14; Sunday School: 108 
Offering:     Budget: $6,115.06; SS: (Cradle to Crayons) $2.00 

 
Scan this QR code to give online through PayPal or Venmo.  

Eden Church Office: 109 E Hirschler St, Box 406, Moundridge KS 67107 
Office Hours: 8 a.m. to Noon Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 

Phone: 620-345-8320; Email: edenoffice@edenmennonite.org    
Eden Church Building: 401 18th Ave, Moundridge, KS 67107 

Phone: 620-345-8315 
Check out our website at www.edenmennonite.org 

Like us on Facebook 
Lead Pastor Derek King         Associate Pastor Kenzie Intemann 

Cell Phone: 717-201-1147       Cell Phone: 580-302-4243 
dking@edenmennonite.org   kintemann@edenmennonite.org 

(Day off: Friday)   (Day off: Friday) 
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